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There are no translations available.

A new Sub-Committee was elected in November 2014 to oversee the development of the new
library of Evwon EAAfvwv AlyUmitou & Méong AvatoAng,l MeABoUpvn tng
AucTtpaliag (EEAMA)

The area that was decided, is situated off the foyer of EEAMA’s ‘Star International Reception’
at 1C Bell Street, Preston, Melbourne

EEAMA'’s ‘Library Sub Committee’ is undertaking a big task, as there are a lot of books,
memorabilia and trophies to review and decide the amount of space and shelving that will
ultimately house EEAMA’s many years of history and what other equipment a modern library
should accommodate.

The new library will be open for viewing when it is complete.

EEAMA welcomes the Sub Committee members
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